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Dear Parents and Carers 
      We are all very excited about the new entrance area / office area in the upper building, which will 
be up and running ready for the new school year in September.  Please bear with us whilst this work is 
going on over the next few weeks. 
      We have a very busy end to the summer term ahead of us with Sports Day, the Friends of 
Fairlands’ Summer Fayre and Car Boot Sale and the Year 6 Production of Bugsy Malone.  Please check 
the website regularly to get the latest news, letters and diary dates – www.fairlands.herts.sch.uk 

Robert Staples 
Headteacher

YEAR 1 TRIP TO LEGOLAND 

 

On Tuesday, Year 1 had a fantastic day at 
Legoland.  They took part in two workshops; 
one where they built a Lego tower structure to 
withstand a simulated earthquake and one 
where they learnt about gears and how things 
move.   They also visited the 4D cinema, took 
their driving test at the special driving school 
and visited the theme park, rides and the pirate 
training area.  What a busy day!  The children 
were really well behaved and we would like to 
thank all those parents who came along to 
help. 
 

THANK YOU! 
 

A big Thankyou goes  to 
Ailsa Forsyth (Tessa and 
Jago’s mum), who has 
given up lots of her free 
time over the last few 
months to count Tesco and 
Sainsburys vouchers for us.  

We have collected an amazing 25,000 Tesco 
vouchers this year and sent our order off today 
for a selection of ICT and new outdoor play 
equipment, which will benefit the whole 
school.   
 

So far we have collected over 13,000 
Sainsburys vouchers.  They are no longer being 
issued in store – so please have a look at home 
and send in any you can find, ready for us to 
send off with our order. 
 

CHEERLEADING AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
 

Please be aware that there will be no 
Cheerleading Club next week - Wednesday, 
23rd and Thursday, 24th June.  Only the 
Wednesday group will run the following week 
and then it’s back to normal w/c 5th July. 
 
 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 
  

 Class Attendance 

 w/c  7/6  

ASH 99 
BEECH 99 
CHERRY 98.1 
CHESTNUT 96.4 
ELDER 94.6 
ELM 98.3 
HAZEL 97 
HAWTHORN 98.3 
HORNBEAM 97.9 
LARCH 90.8 
LIME 96.2 
LABURNUM 97.3 

 

OLYMPIC FUN SPORTS DAY LUNCH 
 

As the ‘Friday Fun Day’ on 2nd July falls on an 
Occasional Day, there will be an ‘Olympic Fun 
Sports Day’ lunch that week, on Wednesday, 
30th June instead.  Cook will be dishing up the 
usual Fun Day meals of Pizza/Fish Fingers and 
Chips.    
 

CUFFLY CAMP LOST PROPERTY 
 

We have a number of items of clothing left 
over from Cuffley Camp, which have not yet 
been claimed.  Please come to the office if you 
are still missing something! 
 

STEVENAGE CREDIT UNION 
 

The Stevenage Credit Union is a savings club 
which is run at Fairlands School in the Upper 
building every Tuesday at 3.15pm and enables 
the children to learn about cash handling at an 
early age.   
 

Whether saving for a holiday, family birthdays 
or even Christmas -  the club is for children and 
adults – why not come along next week and 
find out more .  


